
CABARRUS COUNTY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION 
2017 Total Grants: $55,000

$5,000 to Academic Learning Center to help 
fund a free after-school tutoring program.

$3,500 to Boys & Girls Club of Cabarrus 
County to help fund an after-school program.

$5,000 to Cabarrus Cooperative Christian 
Ministry to help homeless families become 
homeowners.

$2,000 to Cabarrus Partnership for Children 
to provide teen parents with support.

$5,000 to Community Free Clinic to supply low 
in come uninsured diabetic patients with 
supplies.

$1,500 to Habitat for Humanity of Cabarrus 
County to help fund the Collegiate Challenge 
Build.

$15,000 to Hope Haven to provide integrated 
services for patients with medial and behavioral 
health needs.

$3,000 to Junior Charity League to provide 
clothing to economically disadvantaged 
children.

$5,000 to Mental Health Association of 
Central Carolinas to provide parents of youth 
with emotional, behavioral, and mental health 
issues improved wellness outcomes.

$5,000 to Second Harvest Food Bank of 
Metrolina to provide food every month to 
seniors at risk of hunger.

$5,000 to The Salvation Army to fund an 
emergency shelter for residents in need.


